
Meeting with the Ambassador Extraordinary and 

Plenipotentiary of the Embassy of Kosovo in Japan 

     

On July 11, 2024, Shinko Holdings Corporation President Kotaro Yoshida and employees 

of the Corporate Planning Office paid a courtesy visit to Embassy of the Republic of 

Kosovo in Minato-ku, Tokyo. 

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Kosovo Sabri Kiçmari 

and our company president Kotaro Yoshida had a very meaningful conversation about 

constructing a future cooperative relationship. 

 


